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Verner F. Chaffin Society
Individuals who support the University of Georgia School of Law with a 

planned gift are members of the Verner F. Chaffin Society.  A planned 
gift can be made in a variety of ways but some of the most common 
and effective tools include the assignment of a life insurance policy, 
a retirement plan asset, a charitable gift annuity or through an 
outright bequest in a Will.

This society was created to honor and recognize law alumnus 
and Fuller E. Callaway Chair Emeritus Verner F. Chaffin (LL.B.’42).  

Joining the faculty of the School of Law in 1958, Chaffin specialized in 
the fields of wills and trusts, federal estate and gift taxation, future 

interests, estate planning and administration of decedents’ estates 
and trusts.  While noted for his excellence in scholarship, Dr. Chaffin was always a favorite among 
students.  The Verner F. Chaffin Society recognizes not only Dr. Chaffin’s contributions to his field of 
legal expertise, but his long service to his alma mater as an alumnus and his generous level of financial 
support (both currently and with his own planned gift) to the School of Law.

Eligibility:  To be eligible for membership in the Verner F. Chaffin Society, donors must notify the School 
of Law in writing of their charitable intent in favor of the UGA Foundation for the benefit of the School 
of Law.  For your convenience, a Statement of Future Gifts form is available at www.law.uga.edu/ways-
make-gift.  

Gifts for any amount may be directed to a particular purpose at the School of Law, such as the Law 
School Fund, endowed scholarships, faculty funds, law library accounts or left unrestricted to enhance 
our mission of educating the next generation of lawyers and leaders.

If you would like further information about the Verner F. Chaffin Society, please contact the Office of 
Law School Advancement at (706) 542-7959 or lawgifts@uga.edu.




